
JAM ES M. GAVIN 

25 ACORN PARK 

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02140 

October 30, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press .  
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of 26 October. 
You are very kind to suggest sending me another copy 
of your book. I really think that it would not be 
advisable to do so. In the first place, I leave to-
morrow for a two weeks trip to Europe, North Africa 
and the U.S.S.R. I will be back here for two weeks 
and I leave again for two weeks in South America on 
business. Hence, I really do not see how I could 
get the time to read your book, even if you did send 
it to me. 

Best of luck to you in your present endeavors. 


